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5th June 2020 
 
Dear Families, 

I hope you have all enjoyed a restful half term!  

There has been a great deal of media coverage over the past few weeks about racism, human rights and 
equality and I urge you all to have challenging conversations with your children and families about the 
current issues. Love, tolerance and respect are central to our school ethos. There are many online resources 
available and you as families are always best placed to instil the correct values into your children so that 
they learn to challenge injustice and fight to make the world a better place – we are all made in the image 
and likeness of God and are all equal. 

 

On Monday we begin the second part of our Summer Term. Your staff point of contact may change over the 
next few weeks as I delegate responsibility for home learning and responding to teams because some staff 
will be teaching different year groups. I know much of the current information I have sent out has focused 
on those returning to school but I am equally as committed to supporting the children who continue to learn 
from home. 

If your child is in Y6 or you are a Key Worker please make sure you have informed us if you wish your child to 
have a school place from Thursday 11th June. The current arrangements for Key Workers change from 
Thursday 11th June and I will send out a reminder letter next week about these arrangements. 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Best Wishes, 

Miss D Ridyard - Headteacher 
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